
 

 

January 4, 2019 
 
 
To Our Customers: 
 
 

Effective with shipments on and after Monday, February 11th, 2019, USG will increase its 
prices on all wallboard products.   
 

• The wallboard increase includes all Sheetrock® brand wallboard products as well 
as Securock® brand glass mat sheathing and glass mat interior panel products.  All 
1” liner panels are excluded from this increase since those products had a price 
increase effective January 2nd.   

• Your sales rep will provide you an updated price list which will be effective 
February 11th and will advise you of your new “not to exceed” wallboard price for 
2019.   As we have done in the past, we reserve the right to increase prices during 
the year up to your “not to exceed” price. 

 
Please contact your USG sales representative if you have any questions.  As always, we 
thank you for your business and support for USG products.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Matt Byrne 
Senior Vice President 
Sales – North America 


